Request for Confidentiality Letter
Mitsumi Electronics Corporation,

4655 Old Ironsides Drive, #320,
Santa Clara, CA 95054

Federal Communication Commission

Equipment Authorization Division, Application Processing Branch
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21048

December 27, 2004
To Who it may concern,
Pursuant to Paragraphs §0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission’s Rules (47 C.F.R.) and Section §552(b)(4) of

the Freedom of Information Act, contain Mitsumi Electronics Corporation, requests confidentiality for
the following products:

Product Model
Bluetooth Module WML-C11XX
Bluetooth Module WML-C30XX

For the product stated above, we request that the following information be held confidential:

1) Electrical Schematics of the Circuitry -
2) The block diagram of the Module

No other items submitted as part of the equipment authorization filing process are deemed confidential. The
above exhibits contain Mitsumi Electronics Corporation, trade secrets and proprietary information that
could be of benefit to our competitors regarding the design of our Bluetooth Modules. This material is not
customarily available to the general public and we request that it be withheld from public inspection.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the address shown below.

Sincerely,

=
SignaW "

Tomoaki lida
Print First and Last Name

Vice president
Title

January 11, 2005

Date




